RE: CONSULTATION — Various Roads (Cherwell & West) and (Oxford City) Proposed
Disabled Persons Parking Places

We are writing to seek your views on the proposals to provide additional ‘Disabled Persons
Parking Places’ (and also remove ones no longer required) in various locations within the
Cherwell & West districts of the County and also at one location in Barns Road, Oxford. The
proposals are being put forward in response to increased local demand for parking,
specifically for those with a permanent and substantial disability such that walking is not
possible or presents very considerable difficulty for distances more than 100m. In light of
this, please find the following consultation documents attached:

=  Public Notice,

= Statement of Reasons,

= Draft Traffic Regulation Orders,

= Consultation Plans are available to view on the consultation page detailed below.

The proposed Traffic Regulation Orders have been advertised in the Oxford Times today;
Thursday 7 January 2021. Details are also available to view on the Councils consultation
pages at the address below:

https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/consult.ti/CherwellWestOxfordDPPPs/consultationH
ome

As stated on the notice, any objections or other representations on the proposal should be
submitted by Friday 5 February 2021.

Kind Regards
Jane

Jane Clark

Officer (Traffic & Road Safety)

Area Operations Hub
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